
April 14, 2022 

Mr. Ben Jaszewski  
Parks & Recreation  
City of Maple Grove  
12800 Arbor Lakes Parkway 
Maple Grove, MN 55311 

RE:  City of Maple Grove – Ice Arena Painting 
Recommendations for Award of Contract 

Dear Mr. Jaszewski, 

On April 11, 2022, quotes were received via email at RJM Construction for the City of 
Maple Grove – Ice Arena Painting project.  A total of 2 quotes were received for the 
single quote category.  At this time RJM has completed its review of all quotes and are 
recommending contract awards as noted below.   

The current estimated total project value inclusive of all quotes received is $145,541.  
The recommendations are based on the low cumulative total quote received for the base 
bid.  Based on the interest received for this project we are recommending that the Park 
Board approve the awards of the following contracts at this time.   

QUOTE CATEGORY AWARD AMOUNT 

9C – Painting  Base Bid: $87,382 
CertaPro Painters Alternate: $2,358 
13570 Grove Drive #286 
Maple Grove, MN 55311 



 

 

Thank you for your consideration of RJM Construction recommendations for award of 
contracts for the Ice Arena Painting Project. If you should have any questions, please 
contact us at any time.   
Sincerely, 

 

 
 

David Mellang 
Service Manager 
RJM Construction 

 
 
CC:  
Brad Barickman – Vice President –RJM Construction 


